

Welcome

To a new season of sharing our passion for the visual arts! We have lots of activities going on and hope you will find a niche among them. Show your stuff en plein air, in our two great upcoming shows, or paint behind the scenes on our mural project or art exchange. Whatever you choose, seek and share inspiration with us at our monthly meetings. See you in September!



Kickoff Meeting
6:45 Sept. 8th

Beauty at Tower Hill

Let's keep the summer rhythm with more Plein Air Painting! On October 4th and 5th Tower Hill welcomes us to paint in and around their Visitor Center. You gain FREE entry if you sign our list, available at our September meeting, or just email Bob at rrwilson55@gmail.com

Membership

Yes, dues are due!

Please send \$30 to our P.O. Box listed above or print out the form attached and bring to the meeting.

Now Showing

at the Shrewsbury Credit Union

~Summer Gardens~

Drop in to see this fabulous show! Pick up works at 4-5pm on Oct 14th & drop off new works at the same time. The theme for October is *New England Autumn*. It runs to Nov. 18. PREREGISTER your entry info to Nancy at 508-887-6891 or nancyandjoe54@gmail.com

SPIRIT OF SHREWSBURY

Call for Artists!

Please submit up to two pieces of artwork (\$8 per entry) to our one and only annual juried show, held

SEPT 20—DEC 1

at Shrewsbury Crossing

This show is dedicated to long-time member and friend Fay Morrison. It will be judged by Sid Solomon with prizes awarded on

Opening Night 4:30-6:30 September 26th.

To enter, PREREGISTER your info to Nancy (contacts above) by September 13th. Then use the Entry Form on our website (has autofill) or use the one attached.

Bring it, with your artwork & payment on the 20th b/w

10-11 AM

Other Upcoming Events:

Falon Nights will be

determined by volunteer hosts. Please consider hosting a small "show and tell" get together.

Movie Night Join us on Oct. 20th, 6:30 at the Southgate Theater for *Tim's Vermeer*.

Happy Birthday

To our June babes—
Joanne, Joan, Steve & Pam
July knee-biters—
Cindy, Mary, Cindy & Fern
August rug rat, Janice
And September squirts—
Judith, Mary, Mary Ellen, June,
Deb, Marg, & Ursula

Painters and Planners Needed The Core Values Mural Project is underway. Come be a part of this exciting community project. The murals will be a permanent fixture gracing the halls of the Sherwood Middle School. See Pam Haynes to get involved.

Gapanese Orl Exchange
Trade talents and create with an
artist in Japan! Backgrounds are
available to paint (\$5 charge) and
can be viewed on our website. You
must be a guild member to
participate in this fun & challenging
culture swap.

Your Steering Committee

Chairman: Bob Wilson
Membership & Treasury: Chris Anderson
Programs Chair: Ralph Parente
Website & Publicity: Joseph Rice
Newsletter: Melissa Maglio
Secretary: Jenn Falcon
Member at Large: Lee Smith
Exhibits: Nancy Allen & Cindy Staub
with Pauline Bergassi, Kay Vuona,
Melissa Maglio & Bob Wilson